
Dear Members / Cari Soci:

A happy and prosperous New Year to all,

from my family to yours! I hope that Santa

Claus was good to you and that 2012

brought peace and tranquility to your 

families.  

December has come and gone in what

seems like a blink of an eye. Our annual

Christmas Banquet was wonderful with a

greater-than-average turnout of young peo-

ple. The “Family Skate Day” at Lanspeary

Arena on December 28th was also a fine

success, with over one hundred young and

senior members in attendance.  A friendly

family meal at the Fogolar followed. Thank

you to all who participated in these events.

The past year was a transformative one for

our Fogolar, and 2013 promises to bring 

similar renewal. To begin, we will be 

completing and refining our renovation 

project, a process of breathing new life into

our Fogolar.  Second, I was very excited to

see so many young couples at our

Christmas Banquet. For me, this is a sure

sign that the Fogolar is becoming more

important to the younger generation. My

hope is that we do not destroy this new wave

of participation. In Furlan, we say, “Largo al

gioventù.” The younger generation will

become tomorrow's members.  They are our

future. The survival of our club demands that

we encourage and promote participation by

our young people. Let us all build on this

idea. I humbly ask all the senior members of

the club to support this movement by being

open to new ideas, making the younger 

generation feel welcome, and supporting

their involvement.

To all our members, please join us at one of

our monthly General Assembly meetings.

Become part of the solution as we work

towards maintaining a successful and

vibrant Fogolar. The Board of Directors

would be delighted to see an increased 

interest and participation in our club by all

members.

For 2013, the Board and I will work to bring

about some exciting cultural events for all

members. We can use your help. Do you

have any good ideas for helping to increase

participation and involvement in our

Fogolar? If you'd like to share your thoughts,

please call or email any of the Board 

members. This will ensure your idea will be

given the necessary consideration for 

implementation. After all, if you don't speak

up, how can anyone hear what you have to

say? Everyone's input is important. The 

success of our Fogolar depends on it.

Thank you / Grazie,

Cesare Pecile

Upcoming Events
JANUARY GENERAL ASSEMBLY

Sunday, January 27 at 2:00 PM 

CARNEVALE

Sunday, February 10

FOGOLAR HUNTER’S BANQUET

Saturday, February 23

FEBRUARY GENERAL ASSEMBLY

Sunday, February 24 at 2:00 PM

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY

Friday, March 8

Friday Specials
FRIDAY, JANUARY 11

Tour of Italy: Shrimp, Calamari &

Scallops sautéed in white wine & garlic

with Risotto Milanese

FRIDAY, JANUARY 18

Osso Bucco with Polenta

FRIDAY, JANUARY 25

Stuffed Beef Tenderloin served with

Seafood Pasta

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 1

Chicken Parmigiana with Ravioli

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 8

Veal Saltimbocca

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 15

Chicken Supreme wrapped with

Pancetta and served with Risotto

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 22

Tour of Italy: Shrimp, Calamari &

Scallops sautéed in white wine & garlic

with Risotto Milanese

FRIDAY, MARCH 1

Osso Bucco with Polenta

Friday dinners cost $15 and are served from

5-10pm in the Dante Costa hall. Each dinner

comes with bread & salad. All you can eat

pasta is available for $9 for adults and $7 for

children. Pizza is also served on Friday

nights. Call the office to make reservations.

January / February 2013

President’s Message

ATTENTION:

MEMBERSHIP DUES

Annual dues of $60 are due as of January 1st

for ALL MEMBERS. It is your responsibility

to make payment in order to keep your 

membership intact. If you have any questions

as to how much you owe, please speak with

Angie in the office at 519-966-2230. NOTE: If

total payment of $60 is not received by

Thursday, February 28, your membership

will no longer be valid.

This policy applies to all members. Members

over 65 with 10 years of service are exempt

from paying dues. For your convenience,

dues can be paid following the January

General Assembly.

FOGOLAR FURLAN WINDSOR

FOGOLÂR NEWS
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This year’s Family Skate

at Lanspeary Park was

a great success. We

had our best turnout in

years, with over 100

members and friends in

attendance. A wonderful

lunch at the Fogolar was

held afterwards for all

those who participated.

We’re very

thankful to all

the families that

came out to

enjoy a couple

of hours on the

ice. We hope to

see everyone

at this year’s

Carnevale on

February 10.
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This year’s scholarship winners were (no particular order): 
Ryan Tomaselli ($400), Tyler Tesolin ($400), Jennifer
Caruso ($1500), Madeleine Morassutti ($1000), Brianna
Corrado ($400), and Kiara Lenarduzzi ($400).
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Blog
The Fogolar now has a blog! Visit us at

http://fogolarwindsor.blogspot.com!

Announcement
Enrico and Amy De Cecco are

happy to announce the arrival of

Matteo Antonio born on December

1, 2012 at 6 pounds, 11 ounces.

First-time nonni Renato and

Ivanda De Cecco are very excited.

Carnevale
Fogolar Carnevale takes place this

year on Sunday, February 10,

2013, at 3pm. We ask all guests to

bring a canned good for 

admission. All items will be 

donated to the Downtown Mission.

We are also looking for volunteers

and if you're able to help out

please contact Tina Perissinotti 

at tperissinotti@fogolar.com or

519-735-6635. Don't forget your

costumes!!

In Memoriam
Our condolences go to the family &

friends of the late Telesforo

Mascarin (member since 1981),

Silvio Vido (member since 1975),

and Girolamo Bomben (member

since 1965). Our prayers are with

you during this time.

2012 Outstanding
Volunteers
Attention all committees & volun-

teers: Please submit the name,

address, and phone number

(and email address if they have

one)of anyone who has 

volunteered a minimum of 16

hours last year (2012) to 

avolpatti@fogolar.com or leave

details in the office to the attention

of the Entertainment Director by

Friday February 15, 2012.

Thank you, Angela

60 & Over News
Le ultime gare di shuffleboard di quest'anno
sono state terminate il 20 novembre. Dodici
squadre di giocatori e giocatrici hanno
gareggiato ed il punteggio finale é stato il
seguente:

Al primo posto si sono classificati Marcello
Rose e Ada Pizzolitto, seguiti da Bruno
Sfalcin e Gina Turrin. Al terzo posto sono
arrivati Antonio Bortolin e Alba Modolo. Al
quarto posto sono giunti Elio Nadalin e
Mirella Nadalin.

Congratulazioni ai vincitori e vincitrici e 
grazie tutti per avere giocato con noi.

Terminate le gare, abbiamo gustato le
buone pizze, preparate qui al nostro
Fogolar.

Ricordiamo che le squadre di giocatori e
giocatrici sono formate da un uomo e una
donna. I nomi vengono estratti a cappello e,
nel caso che ci siano nuovi partecipanti,
questi verranno accoppiati con persone che
già sono esperte nel nostro gioco, quindi se
qualcuno volesse partecipare ai nostri
giochi, non deve temere di errare, ma sarà
assai benvenuto.

Riprenderemo le nostre gare il 15 
gennaio dell'anno prossimo.

Il comitato: Antonio Bortolin
Ada Pizzolitto

Fall Bocciofila Results
September 23rd Ciociaro Club Gara
1st Place:
Guido Iseppi
Cesare Turrin
Pietro Gatto
Carlo Zorzit

News from around
the Club

Saturday February 23, 2012

Cocktails 6:00pm  **  Dinner 7:00pm

$53.00 per person

MENU
Antipasto Di Mare
Minestrone Soup

Romaine & Radicchio Salad
Moose & Deer Stew (not inspected)

Polenta with Cheese Plate
Chicken Parmigiana

Roasted Potatoes
Stuffed Pork Tenderloin

Whole Mushrooms
Assorted Breads & Butter

Coffee & Tea (Coffee Coretto)
Dessert – Lemon Sorbet & Fruit Platter

Dinner Wine Included

10:30pm – Coffee Station & Panettone

MUSIC BY BIG LOUIE

Tickets on sale now in the Fogolar
Office Mon-Sat 9am until 5pm

Please call 519 966 2230 if you have
any questions

44th Annual
Hunter’s Banquet
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25 Marzo 1998
Windsor

Fin Dal Prinsipi Della Storia
Si Son Sempri Fat Gloria
Prima Ancia Mo Dai Grand Romans
Se Fasevi Onour I Bravs Furlans

Toni El Muradour
Un Grand Lavoradour
A La Dicidut Sull'Istant
Al Vou Fa L'emigrant

Apena Rivat Di Ca Dal Mar
A Se Met A Fa El Fornar
A Fa Madons E Fa Su Mur
Col So Lavor Un Puoc Pi Sigur

Al Lavora Come Un Mat
Par Cal Sevi Dur Ben Fat
Dal' Atlantic Fin Dal Pacific
E So Lavour A Le Magnific

Minieris Bosch E Farmis
Al Par Cal Vesi Intor Li Tarmis
Lui A Le Sempri in Moviment
O Fa La Malta O Meseda Ciment

Sul Ontario La Furlanie 
A Se La Ciata in Ogni Vie
Par Dut Distinta Sul Lavor
Da Boscaiol e Minador

Timmis Paeis Del'Oro
Cu La Sachete Sensa un Boro
Su Lis Minieris Del'Alberta
Lavora Sempri Mai Un Di Di Fiesta

A son Furlans Da Casteons
Da Codroip e Da Cordenons
Da Udin e Pordenon Ale Ben Rar
Ma Ande Un Grun De Vildivar

Son da Morsan e San Martin
Da Ciasarsa e San Querin
Di Ca e Di La Dal Tiliment
A Sin Ciata in Un Moment

Dai Monts Alla Marina
Dalla Ciarnia e La Valcelina
Da San Vit e Da Bertiul
E Un Puos D'Ogni Bande Del Friul

Ven Fat Fameis Furlanis
E Fogolars Furlans
Dal'Oceano Al Pacific
Ma el F. Furlan Da Windsor A Le Magnific

El Furlan Cui Sacrifis e la so Storia
Cul So Lavor a La Fat Gloria
El Ciastiel Da Udin a Se Vou Cianta
Par Ogni Bande Dal Canada

Emigrant Da Cordenons, 1952:
Silvano Mion

I Furlans Pal Mond


